
Dear VFE First Grade Parents, 

We recently sent home a Distant Learning Activity folder with your child.  This folder included commonly 
used passwords, a reading response packet, a writing journal, a fact fluency packet, and a math packet.  
This folder is meant to be used on district identified Distance Learning days.  Each day we will post the 
specific assignments online.  The district will be sending home separate directions on where to access 
this information.  Here are a few additional pieces of information that we would like to share. 

1. We respect that you may also be working from home during this time.  Please know that while 
we are providing assignments and making specific suggestions, we know that you may need to 
alter these expectations in order to meet your family’s needs in your home during this time.  
Feel free to email us with any concerns or questions you may have as they arise.   

2. We also know that different families have various technology tools in the home.  We have tried 
to provide you with an array of activities that include both paper/pencil and technology 
resources.  Please choose activities that best suit the needs of your families at this time.  In 
some cases, you may have alternate activities that you would like to substitute (like baking, 
math games, puzzles, etc.)   

3. We are not expecting you to teach new skills in your home.  These packets are designed to help 
your child practice skills they have already learned.  When we return to school, we will pick up 
where we left off. 

4. How, when and what work gets submitted is between you and your child.  
5. As always, we will help in any way possible.  Feel free to drop us an email – If we cant answer 

your questions, perhaps we can point you in the right direction.  We appreciate your patience as 
we navigate a new period.   

Please continue to look for updates from the dostrict, as well as emails from the first grade teachers in 
the event that we begin using the Distance Learning program.   

       Warm Regards, 

       VFE First Grade 


